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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
Date: 27.11.2024                                                                                         Circular No: 101/YIS/AS/24-25/101 

Dear parents, 
 

SUB : Assessment Rescheduled 
 

We are happy to inform you that based on parents request, the school authorities have decided to revoke the 

circular no 100/YIS/AS/24-25/100, dated 26.11.2024.  

In view of the above: 

 Saturday, 30.11.2024 will be a non-instructional day. 

 The assessment scheduled for Wednesday, 27.11.2024, has been rescheduled to Sunday, 1.12.2024. 

Cheers and have a happy weekend and family time.  

Warm regards 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem     

Principal 
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